Notice of Motion received in the name of Councillor P.A.Hughes

“ This Council welcomes the Government’s announcement of its intention to allow
local authorities to sell excess energy that they generate back to the National Grid.

Council therefore resolves to explore the potential to generate renewable energy
using its land and buildings and to task the appropriate Portfolio holder to present a
report to Cabinet by 31 March 2011.”



